
WHY SYRPHE ?

“SYRPHE” is a pollinating insect present in the
Bordeaux vineyards and has the particularity of looking
like a bee. Claire & Renaud JEAN, winegrowers and
merchants in Entre-deux-Mers were inspired by it to
create a sparkling cocktail called “SYRPHE”.

WHAT IS IT ?

SPRITZ : flavored drink based on AOC rosé wine, This
world-famous cocktail that we offer you based on
Bordeaux wine, at 7% and, icing on the cake, already
mixed !

SPRITZ 0% : perfect alternative for cocktail lovers
wishing to consume an adult non-alcoholic drink. It is
also an opportunity to enjoy a cocktail without the
inconveniences linked to alcohol, with pleasure and
responsibility.

Uncap, drink from the bottle or from the glass and
discover the sweet bitterness of these 2 new kinds of
recipes.

WHO IS IT DONE WITH ?

JMVB worked in collaboration with the Brasserie du
Mascaret in Gironde.

WHEN TASTING, WHAT DOES IT GIVE ?

SPRITZ : Beautiful bright orange color. Delicate nose, 
orange zest, herbaceous touch of rosemary. Pleasant 
mouthfeel, subtle balance between a slight vegetal 
bitterness and the fruitiness of orange. Everything is 
supported by fine bubbles and a touch of rosemary, 
bringing a delicate freshness.

SPRITZ 0% : Perfect balance between notes of lemons,
oranges and tangerines for bitterness and natural
plants (quassia, gentian) for the herbaceous side. You
perfectly find the familiar flavors of the spritz.
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